Subject: Draft Terms of Reference for IPART monitoring of biodiversity credits market - submission
Dear IPART Industry team

I’'m emailing about the Draft Terms of Reference for IPART monitoring of biodiversity credits market
and hoping you will accept a late submission.

Eurobodalla Shire Council has a Biodiversity Stewardship Site (formerly Biobank site). When
considering the Terms of reference for the scope of IPART’s new monitoring role, consideration
should be given to local government as BSA holders and whether their need to demonstrate probity

/ value for money is likely to restrict their ability to enter into the market.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Kind regards

Environmental Planner

ml—curobodalla . e
! Facebook

vulcan street moruya nsw 2537 | po box 99 moruya nsw 2537
WWW.ESC.NSW.goVv.au

Eurobodalla Shire Council acknowledges the traditional custodians of the land on which we work.

Please consider the environment before printing this email

This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the addressee(s) and may contain
information which is confidential or privileged. If you receive this email and you are not the addressee (or responsible
for the delivery of the email to the addressee), please disregard the contents of the email, delete the email and notify
the author immediately.
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